
EDENDERRY NURSERY SCHOOL 

Welcome back  
everyone  

I hope that you all 
had a lovely Easter 
and didn’t eat too 
much chocolate! 
Third and final term 

of nursery and it’s a fun filled, action packed 
few  months.  

PLEASE take note of all the dates  - mark 
them on your calendar or pin this up on the 
fridge so that you don’t forget or that you 

little one misses out.  

During the 3rd term, your little ones can wear 
blue/yellow gingham school summer dresses 
or navy shorts. Please also keep an eye on the 
weather and ensure that your child is wearing 
sunscreen to nursery, if necessary! (hopefully 
soon!) 

  APRIL 2024 

As part of our minibeast topic we 

will be learning about the life     

cycle of a butterfly. Some little tiny 

caterpillars will be arriving in 

nursery soon. We will be keeping 

an eye on them to see how they 

transform into butterflies! Have a peep in—it really is 

amazing to see! 

Don't forget this Term we are promoting INDEPENDENCE in 

our pupils. Beginning Monday morning, pupils should be 

dropped off at the front door with Mrs. Bovis / Mrs. Wilson. 

They will then make their own way into the cloakroom area 

where another member of staff will welcome them to school. 

Wee Critters is a mobile and 

interactive animal education  

service which operates through-

out Northern Ireland. Further  

information can be found here : 

www.weecritters.org 

DATES FOR DIARY: 

8th : Term 3 commences. 

9th : Big Bedtime Read         

resumes.  

12th :School Fund Due. 

Happy Healthy Me begins 

30th : Wee Critters Visit. 

LOOKING AHEAD IN MAY 

6th May: SCHOOL CLOSED 

27th May : SCHOOL CLOSED  

Happy Healthy Me. 

This is another part of the Getting 

Ready to Learn program.      

Special activity bags will come 

home with your child on a Friday 

and should be returned to nursery 

on the Monday morning.  

Getting Ready to Learn  

https://www.weecritters.org/
https://www.gettingreadytolearn.co.uk/portal/parents/happyhealthykids/?tid=7

